
From: Bruce Bartels  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 8:12 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please do not change the net metering program. It serves the public interest by encouraging 
environmentally friendly electricity sources and allowing those implementing them to more easily afford 
them. 
 


